
Dear Friends: 
  
I would like to personally invite you to our upcoming District 2 Fall Meeting on 
Wednesday, September 18. These meetings provide a wonderful opportunity to connect 
with fellow members, discuss issues facing our communities, celebrate our recent 
achievements, and hear from CML staff about the upcoming legislative session and future 
training initiatives.   
  
This year, the City of Fort Collins is hosting the meeting at the Center for Creativity. The 
meeting will kick off at 5 p.m., with a social hour to connect with your colleagues and CML 
staff, followed by a dinner meeting at 6 p.m.  
  
Please RSVP here by Sep. 11. The cost of the event is $30, and payments should be sent 
directly to the City of Fort Collins or you can click here to pay with a CC. Deadline to 
register is September 11th.  
  
These meetings are a great way to exchange ideas and discuss the issues affecting your 
community. Your participation is important, and I encourage you to attend and share your 
insights. Together, we can work towards a stronger Colorado.  
  
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me or Karen Rosen, CML meeting 
& events planner, at krosen@cml.org.   
  
We hope to see you there! 
 
Kevin 
 
Kevin Bommer 
Executive Director 
Colorado Municipal League 
1144 Sherman Street  
Denver, CO 80203 
(303) 831-6411 ·  (866) 578-0936 
kbommer@cml.org  · www.cml.org 
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